CONFIRMATION 
LETTER to the ARCHBISHOP
(Written by Confirmandi)

St. Patrick Church

One of the steps of the Confirmation process in the Archdiocese of Louisville is a personal letter written by the Confirmandi (youth) to the Archbishop.  The Archbishop reads each letter before your Confirmation.
The letter requires some prayerful discernment on the part of the youth.  
DUE DATE: October 16, 2022
The final version of the letter should be double space and typed.

Please sign your name.

Please begin the letter with:

Dear Archbishop Shelton Fabre,
My name is __________________ and I’m in the 8th grade and attend St. Patrick Catholic Church.
The following components need to be in the letter to Archbishop:

1.  What does Confirmation mean to me?

2.  What did I do to prepare for the Sacrament of Confirmation?
3.  Which service experience had the biggest impact on me?

4.  Why did I choose my sponsor?

5.  What is my Confirmation name (Saint Name) and why did I choose it?

6.  What will I do in the future to live out my Confirmation commitment?

Questions: Jonna O’Bryan, Director of Youth Ministry /Confirmation Coordinator

 (502) 244-6083 Ext. 102 (Office) or (812) 449-6560 (Cell)

jobryan@stpatlou.org
